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Dr. Steele is an associate professor and Vice-Chair in the Department of Urology,
with a cross-appointment to the Department of Pediatrics at Queen's University. He
is clinically focused on functional urology, pediatric urology, and Indigenous health.

He is a sought-after national and international speaker, with over 150 publications,
abstracts, and presentations in adult and pediatric urology.

Dr. Steele is heavily involved in urologic education and is currently Chair of the Royal
College of Canada Surgical Foundations Examination. In addition, he is the
incoming Chair of the Royal College of Canada Urology Subspecialty Committee,
examiner and program advisor for Royal College of Canada International, and
member of the CUA Guidelines Steering Committee.

His newest endeavour, just in its infancy, is a long-term Indigenous health project to
develop a medical school in remote northern Ontario to train Indigenous students
as physicians, nurses, and rehabilitative specialists.



